
 

 

Ref: KH/SAS/FS/Master Classes 
 
3rd April 2025 
 
 

After School Master Class Programme 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,   
 
To continue to support our pupils in securing and deepening their understanding of course 
content, we are launching an After-School Masterclass Programme. Commencing the week 
beginning 28th April, these sessions will be run by teaching staff and will focus on reinforcing 
key concepts, addressing areas of difficulty, and providing additional learning opportunities 
for pupils. Sessions will run after school from 3:15pm till 4pm.  
 
Each week, specific masterclasses will be scheduled based on the needs of pupils. Invitations 
will be extended to pupils who would benefit most from attending. If your child is invited to 
attend, they will receive a sticker in their planner with the details of the day and subject for 
the session. Additionally, the invitation will appear on your child’s ClassCharts account.  
 
Sessions will provide an opportunity for pupils to receive focused support, and deepen their 
knowledge in a structured environment. We encourage you to support your child in 
attending whenever possible. Pupils who attend the masterclasses will receive a positive 
point on ClassCharts as a recognition of their commitment to their learning. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions or would like more 
information, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Sadler via 
postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher 
 
 


